

301 Dover Road, Singapore 139644 T +65 6775 7664 E enquiries@dovercourt.edu.sg

January 2017

Dear Parents / Caregivers,

This term, we will be holding Under 11 Indoor Cricket trials on <u>Wednesday 8<sup>th</sup> February from 3-4pm in</u> **Cooper Hall.** This is open for all students in Year 5 whom are keen to explore this new sporting activity.

Being similar to Kwik Cricket, a high-speed simplified version of cricket, this style of Cricket is aimed mainly to encourage children to take part in the main sport. The children will use plastic bats and balls and it will be played indoors.

There will be <u>no</u>School transport available after this session, therefore please ensure you arrange the necessary collection for your child.

Students will need to be in their School PE Kit.

Permission form must be returned by: Monday 6<sup>th</sup> February 3pm.

Yours sincerely,
Mr Johnson
Dover Court International School
Liam.Johnson@dovercourt.edu.sg

Name of student:	Class:
I give permission for my child to participate in the educ	cational visit and the range of activities as described
above. I understand that while the school staff in charg	ge will take all reasonable care of my child, they
cannot necessarily be held responsible for any loss, da	mage or injury suffered by him arising during the

school visit. I give consent for my child to undergo medical examination and emergency medical treatment

should this be required. I confirm that the medical information and contacts on the medical and contacts form are correct.

Parent signature	Parent name (please print)	Mobile Number	Date